
 
 

 

NORTHERN MUTUAL POLICYHOLDER NOTICE 
 

 

Northern Mutual Insurance Company has taken the following measure to provide 

flexibility due to the COVID-19 State of Emergency: 

 

Moratorium on Cancellations for Non-Payment of Premium 

 

Northern Mutual Insurance Company has placed a moratorium on policy cancellations 

for non-payment of premium through June 8th, 2020.  This allows an insured that needs 

extra time to make their premium payment an extended grace period through June 8th, 

2020.  The details of the moratorium are as follows: 

 

- Northern Mutual Insurance Company is providing an extended grace period 

through June 8th, 2020 to make your premium payment. 

- During this grace period your Northern Mutual Insurance Company policy will 

not cancel if you cannot make your premium payment. 

- At the end of the grace period a Legal Notice of Cancellation will be sent to all 

policyholders that have not made their premium payment.  The policyholder will 

have 10 days from the date of the Legal Notice of Cancellation to make their 

premium payment to maintain continuous insurance coverage. 

- To avoid a large amount due at the end of the grace period, Northern Mutual 

Insurance Company recommends that an insured make partial payments.  Please 

call the Northern Mutual Insurance Company home office at (906) 482-2880, or 

toll free at (877) 437-5925, and ask for Billing to make a partial premium 

payment.  

- In the event of a claim that occurs during the grace period the premium amount 

due must be paid to Northern Mutual Insurance Company to place the policy in 

force before the claim can be processed.     

 

If you have questions regarding your policy or this extended grace period please contact 

your Northern Mutual Insurance Company Agent or this office at (906) 482-2880 or 

(877) 437-5925. 

 

 
  


